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REQUESTED ADDITIONS TO THE PACKET 
 

ACTION ITEM REQUESTED BY PAGE 

Add to item H.3 
*Action/Approval - Non-Objection to the 
Transfer of a Limited Marijuana Cultivation 
Facility License for Grateful Bud, LLC 
• Kenai Peninsula Borough Non-Objection Letter 
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144 North Binkley Street, Soldotna, Alaska 99669  (907) 714-2160  (907) 714-2388 Fax 

Office of the Borough Clerk 

   

Michele Turner, CMC 

Acting Borough Clerk 

 Office of the Borough Clerk 

May 2, 2023 

Sent via email: cityclerk@kenai.city 

City of Kenai 

Kenai City Hall 

RE: [NorRCAPS] Application for Limited Marijuana Cultivation Facility 

Business Name  : Grateful Bud LLC 

License Location : Kenai/1817 Sunset Blvd, Kenai, AK 99611 

License No. : 16474 

Dear Ms. Saner, 

This serves to advise that the Kenai Peninsula Borough (KPB) has reviewed the above referenced 

application and has no objection to the issuance of the license. 

Should you have any questions, or need additional information, please don’t hesitate to let us 

know. 

Sincerely, 

Michele Turner, CMC 

Acting Borough Clerk 

cc: gratefulbudllc@gmail.com 

amco.localgovernmentonly@alaska.gov 
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